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21st December 2023 

 
 

 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 

 
As we come to the end of term, I would like to take this opportunity to 

wish everyone a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year.  The children 

have had a lovely day in school with presents around the Christmas trees 
this morning , Christmas dinner and a pantomime !  

 
Whilst this has been a long term, the children have all shown great 

resilience with their learning and have worked extremely hard.  We are 

very proud of the progress made by all and thank you all for your support. 
 

Today we say goodbye to Mrs Stevens and Mr Dewis.  We shall miss them 
both but know you will join us in wishing them all the very best in their 

new ventures. 

 
School finishes today and the children return on Tuesday 9th January. 

I hope you have a peaceful and restful holiday. 

 
With kind regards 

 

 
 

Mrs G. Franklin 

Headteacher 
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